
MPART EXECUTIVE ORDER FISCAL YEAR 2020 FAST FACTS
The Michigan PFAS Action Response Team (MPART) was created as an advisory body within the Michigan Department 
of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy by the Governor’s office under Executive Order (EO) 2019-03. The EO established 
MPART as an enduring body to address the threat of per- and polyfluoroalkyl substance (PFAS) contamination in 
Michigan, protect public health, and ensure the safety of Michigan’s land, air, and water, while facilitating interagency 
coordination, increasing transparency, and requiring clear standards to ensure accountability. Below are actions taken 
in fiscal year (FY) 2020.

$64.7 million in the FY 2020 budget

Clean Drinking Water/Protected Public Health

Transparent

7 drinking water standards 

82 new MPART sites identified

99 public water supplies monitored

963 residential wells sampled 

1,317 res wells resampled 

117 filter systems provided, 515 replacement cartridges 

51,404 gallons AFFF picked up from fire departments and airports 

514 fish collected for PFAS analysis

62 deer analyzed 

568 samples collected from lakes and streams 

All 16 topical workgroup summaries online

52 outreach events to inform the public, including 
22 site-specific and 6 Regional Webinars

13 Citizen Advisory Workgroup meetings/briefings
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Pandemic Didn’t Impede Progress!

FY2021 Grants/Contracts to Implement

Treatment Technology 

160,000 staff hours

96 municipal WWTPs significantly reduce discharges of PFAS

24 municipal wastewater permits reissued with PFAS monitoring

7 hazardous waste sites started + 23 ongoing investigations

20 solid waste landfill sites started + 10 ongoing investigations

2 drinking water infrastructure grants awarded: $230,870

19 airport grants totaling ~$4M

Updating Wellogic (well records) – cont.

Statewide Soil Survey – cont.

Federal grant for health study in Parchment, 
Cooper Township, Belmont, and Rockford areas

Implementing infrastructure grants 

Contracted for study of how to stabilize highly contaminated material

4 Landfill Leachate Industry Workgroup Meetings 

Working closely with federal researchers on PFAS treatment 

EGLE does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, religion, age, national origin, color, marital status, disability, political beliefs, height, weight, 
genetic information, or sexual orientation in the administration of any of its programs or activities, and prohibits intimidation and retaliation, as 
required by applicable laws and regulations. 
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